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Both the City of Rogers and the City of Bentonville recently passed ordinances 
allowing the on-premises sale and consumption of alcoholic beverages within city 
limits.  Restaurants and other eligible establishments wanting to sell alcoholic 
beverages for on-premises consumption may immediately apply for such permits.  
Restaurants in Rogers and Bentonville that are operating under a private club permit 
may convert to a restaurant permit by completing an application available from the 
Arkansas Alcoholic Beverage Control.  For more information, contact Harry Hamlin or 
Melissa Bandy.
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